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News Brief
Marathon Project Update

GenPGM is very happy to share that we have reached another 
important milestone in the Environmental Assessment 
process. 

On November 12, 2021 GenPGM submitted responses to the 
most recent information requests we received from the joint 
review panel. The additional information included in these 
responses touched on topics such as waste management, 
water quality, biophysical components and Indigenous 
considerations. The information has been posted on the IAAC 
registry and is available for public to review.

The panel must now review these responses and determine if 
there is su�cient information to allow the public hearings to 
proceed. 

We look forward to moving ahead with the hearings and 
receiving government approval for the construction and 
operations of the Marathon Palladium and Copper Project in 
the coming months.

Thank you for your ongoing participation and 
support for the Project. We appreciate your

 feedback! Please contact us any time with your 
comments or questions.

Contact us at comments@genpgm.com


